
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
                        11/1 11/2

11/3 11/4                             

JH GBB Practice 

Begins

11/5                              

Region VB

11/6 11/7                             

Region VB

11/8 11/9                                 

Poultry Party

11/10 11/11 11/12                           

VB  SoDak 16

11/13 11/14                           

State Football

11/15                            

State Football

11/16                              

State Football

11/17 11/18                           

Wrestling Practice 

Begins

11/19                            

JH GBB at Roncalli 

at 5:00

11/20 11/21                           

State Volleyball

11/22                           

State Volleyball         

Turkey Trot - 2:15       

JH GBB at Clark at 

4:00

11/23                              

State Volleyball

11/24 11/25                           

School dismisses 

2:25                           

P/T Conferences  

3:00 - 7:00                       

GBB Practice 

Begins

11/26/2024                

School dismisses 

2:25                             

P/T Conferences 

3:00 - 7:00

11/27                  

No School

11/28                    

No School             

Happy 

Thanksgiving!

11/29                    

No School

11/30

Dear Families,

 The 2024-2025 school year is moving right along as our first quarter is almost complete and parent/teacher conferences will be held soon. As November is 

knocking on our door, PLEASE ensure that your child/children dress appropriately for the weather. Hats/gloves/mittens will be needed as the temperatures are 

getting colder. Please contact Dawn at the school office if you need any winter weather attire. Once we have snow on the ground snow boots, and snow pants 

will be needed as well. Our student athletes have competed in the different fall events. The CWL football team had a good season and is preparing for the 

second round of playoffs. Our cross-country team performed well at the state meet with the girl’s placing 5th and Kamryn Nesheim placing 22nd. The volleyball 

team will be competing in its post-season soon. The Willow Lake FFA will once again compete at the national competition in Oklahoma this spring, 

congratulations!!

 Our school district’s enrollment continues to grow. We currently have 329 students in grades K-12 and 345 students in grades Pk-12. The remodeling portion of 

the building project continues and are planning for substantial completion by August 2025.

 Thank you for your support of the Willow Lake School District!!

Respectfully,

Chris Lee

Willow Lake School District 12-3 

November Calendar of Events


